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Circular –Summer Vacation (2020-2021) 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

Please be informed that the scheduled dates of the summer vacation for the next 

academic year 2020-2021 will be from Friday, 19th June 2020 to Monday, 24th 

August 2020. The School will be re-opening on Tuesday, 25th August 2020 with 

regular school timing. 

 
Note: The above mentioned dates are subjected to change to any further instruction from 
Ministry of Education & Higher Education. 
 

Regards 

TSPS 

 

 


